TOTAL@BODY

COVID-19 NOTICE:

We are currently open and operating normally.

Dear Patient,

We hope that this finds you and your family healthy. With the recent surge
in Covid-19 cases and CDC recommendations regarding mask wearing, we
wanted to share our current policies.

Per CDC guidelines for healthcare settings, Total Body Physical Therapy
will continue to require mask wearing for all staff and patients, regardless of
an individual’s vaccination status. We are also continuing to take all the
steps necessary to ensure the highest level of sanitization and cleanliness
in the clinic space.

You can read more about the CDC recommendations here.
If you have any questions, please call 941-203-8705.
Thank you for allowing us to help you on your journey to better health!
Best Wishes,

Dr. Lisa Johnson and the Amazing Staff
Total Body Physical Therapy


https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/science/science-briefs/masking-science-sars-cov2.html?CDC_AA_refVal=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.cdc.gov%2Fcoronavirus%2F2019-ncov%2Fmore%2Fmasking-science-sars-cov2.html

